CAMBRIDGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

159 THORNDIKE STREET, CAMBRIDGE, M ASSACHUSETTS 02141

September 2, 2014

TO THE HONORABLE MEMBERS OF THE SCHOOL COMMITTEE:

Approval of Global Revision of References to “Principal” in all School Committee Policies
to be a Reference to “Principal/Head of Upper School”

Recommendation: That the School Committee approve the revising in all policies, where
applicable, the reference to “principal” to be changed to a reference to
“principal/head of upper school.”

This policy is being presented for its first reading.

Description: This revision is being recommended in order to clarify that all references
to “principal” in existing policies is an encompassing reference that
includes both “principals/heads of upper schools”. The change will bring
all policies into line with the current terminology used for instructional
leaders of schools within the school district.

Supporting Data: School Committee Policy Manual
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